
CLUB RESONANCE
ONE TIME FUNDING FOLLOW UP

We were awarded $1,500 for 
our trip to NAMM (National 
Association of Musical 
Merchants) in Anaheim, CA. 
We used these funds for 
travel and lodging expenses.



At the conference, 
students were able to 
explore the resources 
there anywhere they saw 
fit. There were many 
panels by industry titans 
talking about 
ground-breaking 
technologies and how to 
use them. Students also 
had the opportunity to 
talk one-on-one with 
industry people about 
career advice.



The conference also sported a massive show 
floor. Although the largest vendors, such as 
Fender and Gibson, were not present this year, so 
the smaller companies dominated the show 
floor. There was no shortage of instruments to 
try, and pop-up seminars and demonstrations 

were commonplace.


